Pre-registration for tourist accommodation begins Thursday the 22nd
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Next Thursday, 22 May, will mark the start of the period to request approval for tourist-use
accommodation in single-family homes. As of today's date, no end-date for registration has
been set.

Pre-registration must be completed at the Citizens' Information Office (OAC), and starting
Thursday that same office will have all pertinent information available to the public.

The goal behind the move to register tourist-use dwellings is to ensure that even non-hotel
accommodation on Formentera be held to certain quality standards. If everyone takes part,
visitors are more likely to come away with positive memories of the island, a key factor to our
continued economic growth.




